
TOWN OF WALWORTH 
PERMISSIVE REFERENDUM NOTICE 

 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT on December 27th, 2021, at a duly noticed and held 
meeting of the Walworth Town Board, after a public hearing was duly advertised and held, the 
Walworth Town Board adopted a resolution approving a local law, in sum, providing as follows: 

That a Local Law providing, as follows, is approved: That the Walworth Town Board 
hereby requests that the Cannabis Control Board prohibit in the Town of Walworth the 
establishment of on-site consumption licenses otherwise allowed by the NY Cannabis 
Law, thereby opting out of allowing on-site cannabis consumption sites from being 
established and operated within the Town’s jurisdiction. 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE THAT said resolution is subject to permissive 
referendum pursuant to Municipal Home Rule Law Section 24. 

Dated: December 29, 2021 

Town Clerk of the Town of Walworth 

 


